
Dear Pastors, Church Families, and Praying Friends,


	 As many of you know, we surrendered to missions in July of 2022. Since that time, we’ve 
begun preparing a path toward a life of full time ministry! God has used the Scriptures to make 
our calling clear. Through several passages, including 2 Timothy 4:12, Acts 20:4, and 
Colossians 4:7, as well as others, He has directed our path to a ministry of helps; assisting 
Gospel workers (missionaries and local churches) with special projects, strengthening the 
relationships between missionaries and churches, and eventually, furlough coverage. I (Joe) 
have begun working towards my Associates Degree in Biblical Studies through Rock of Ages 
College of Biblical Studies and Theological Seminary, completing my first year of studies this 
past July. We’ve taken two trips to Scotland as team members with See The Harvest, a ministry 
of World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions, to assist with the distribution of the Gospel 
alongside missionaries in southwest Scotland. We’ve been serving and training for ministry in 
our local church, supporting other nearby local churches with special projects on occasion, 
and I have had opportunities to preach at a couple of those local churches and their outreach 
ministries.


	 As we continue our journey toward the goal of full time ministry, the Lord has opened a 
door to work on a short term basis with a church in Ocala, FL. Through God’s providence, 
Pastor Michael West and Memorial Baptist Church have invited us to serve there for 
approximately six months, which will allow us the opportunity to minister alongside those folks, 
and continue our education in the ministry! Besides working in ministries much like many of 
those in our home church at Graham Road Baptist, Memorial Baptist Church has several 
outreach ministries that will be new to us, including Freedom That Lasts, a Christ-centered, 
Bible-based, local-church-focused discipleship ministry to those who are enslaved in life-
dominating sins or overcome by hurtful events of life. We look forward to how God will use this 
season to grow us closer to Him, and teach us how we can better shine the light of the Gospel 
in the world!


	 Throughout this season, we would like to be able to share our burdens and celebrate God’s 
victories with you! We would like to use these letters to inform you, dear friends and fellow 
laborers, on how you can best pray for needs and praise Him for his provision along with us. 
Our contact information is at the bottom of these letters. Please feel free to reach out to us or 
our pastor with any questions you may have! 


	 Would you please pray for safety as we travel to Florida in the coming days? Please pray 
for us as we settle in to our new (temporary) residence with our dog. Pray as we begin to serve 
with Memorial Baptist; for our education and edification through MBC’s investment in our 
future ministry, and that our service there would be a blessing to them and in their community. 
Please pray for our home church as new folks step into and learn the roles we leave. Above all, 
would you pray that God be glorified in all we do to serve Him? We are thankful for your 
partnership in prayer!


Your Partners in the Great Commission,

Joe & Angela Kutinsky

The Kutinskys 
“As we have therefore opportunity, let us do good unto all men, especially unto them who are of 
the household of faith.” Galatians 6:10
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